

MOTOR CARAVANNERS' CLUB CHILTERN GROUP
 COMMITTEE MEETING
 ZOOM MEETING
 20TH JANUARY 2023 @1930

Present	<p>Carole Ward - Chairperson</p> <p>Pete Ingham - Secretary</p> <p>Roy Ward - Treasurer</p> <p>Sharon Heritage - Rally Officer</p> <p>Shirley Ingham - Booking Secretary</p> <p>Paul Walker - Communication</p> <p>David Moth - Committee</p>	Action
1	<p>Outstanding actions</p> <p>Carole has booked the entertainment for News Years Rally, a singer, Nick for the Friday and Leons disco for News Years Eve. Catering has also been booked who will be doing a hot meal with a couple of choices. Carole is working on the costing for the weekend. Sharon will get confirmation from the school on their charges.</p>	<p>CW</p> <p>SH</p>
2	<p>Upcoming rallies and bookings</p> <p>Day meet, we have 18 bookings at the moment.</p> <p>Hayling is now full 20/with a waiting list. Only 3 non Chiltern members.</p> <p>Drove Lea farm has 12 bookings with only 1 non Chiltern member</p> <p>West Oxon Steam rally has 12 bookings 3 non Chiltern</p> <p>New Year's Eve has 11 bookings, 5 of which are from the MCG.</p> <p>Members are letting SI know about their attendance at rallies that are non bookable as requested.</p> <p>SH is to chase Hayling college for confirmation of prices, they have been very slow to answer emails. She is going to copy the headmaster and CW.</p> <p>Confirmation still required for Basingstoke canal museum, who were not setting the prices until the New year.</p>	<p>SI</p> <p>SH</p>
3	<p>Comms</p> <p>Paul has been updating Chiltern What's App and Facebook with rallies that are coming up in the near future. He plans on updating approximately 2 rallies in advance.</p> <p>The Web Page has not been kept up to date, but none of the committee feel able to take over this role from Steve Wynn.</p>	PW

4	<p>Finance</p> <p>We currently have £ [REDACTED] in the account. RW is in the process of claiming back the money used for posting out the rally programmes.</p> <p>[REDACTED]</p> <p>[REDACTED]</p> <p>[REDACTED]</p>	RW
5	<p>Equipment</p> <p>Robin has collected all the equipment that was stored at Ray's house, and this has been passed to RW for storage.</p> <p>The Pump pots and white board are missing, the Chiltern feather flags are damaged due to age and storage.</p> <p>2 shelters need to be checked when the weather is better.</p> <p>The Chiltern banner is with Rita Hopper.</p>	RW
6	<p>AOB: Rally box contents</p> <p>The forms in the boxes have been made easier to use. New signs will be made for Water Elsan ETC.</p> <p>A zoom meeting will be held prior to the day meet to discuss catering.</p> <p>The theme for the National Rally is "Films" and those attending need to decide on the specifics. Members will be asked at the day meeting. We are hoping some members enter the craft event, the rules for which are in the MCC handbook.</p>	<p>CW</p> <p>All</p>
7	<p>Date of next meeting.</p> <p>Monday 6th February</p>	All
	Meeting was closed at 20:45	